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Wreath Making 

Workshop 
Iowa State University Extension will 

be conducting a wreath making 

workshop on Saturday, November 

23 at 10:00 a.m. Participants can 

cover the cost of workshop materials 

by bringing canned goods to be 

donated to the local food pantry or 

by paying the $15.00 material fee. 

Natural materials such as wild 

grapevines, pine boughs and cones, 

and dogwood branches will be 

provided. Participants are welcome 

to bring any additional items to add 

to their wreath. Pre-register by 

calling the library at 319-283-1515. 

 

Census Takers Needed 

A representative from the U.S. 

Census Bureau will be at the library 

on November 11 from 4:00-8:00 to 

talk to individuals interested in 

working as a Census Taker.  

 

 

New Graphic Novels! 

Library Staff has expanded the 

Young Adult collection by adding 70 

new graphic novels. We have added 

Marvel and DC Superheroes and a 

mix of Anime titles! Come check 

them out! 

 

 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

The library will close at 5:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, November 27 and will 

be closed all day on November 28 

for Thanksgiving.  

 

There will be no Pages and Play Club 

on November 27.  


